
Our purpose is to deliver trusted and independent systems, processes, oversight and 
engagement that support democracy in New South Wales.
As part of our provision of transparent processes and guidance to assist political participants 
(including candidates, parties, elected members, donors, third-party campaigners and lobbyists) 
to comply with their obligations, we publish our regulatory priorities.
These regulatory priorities show how and where we will focus our regulatory efforts for 2023-24. 

Regulatory priorities for 2023-24

You can read our detailed Regulatory priorities statement for 2023-24 on our website at elections.nsw.gov.au

Enforce compliance with disclosure obligations, particularly those arising from the 2023 
NSW State election 

Strengthen  transparency through publication of data about compliance and enforcement 
activities concerning electoral funding and disclosures 

Provide regulated participants in upcoming NSW elections with access to useful and timely 
information about their key obligations  

Raise awareness among election participants about prohibited donors

Maintain accuracy of registered political party membership information in the lead-up to 
the 2024 Local Government elections 

Respond  to material that misleads electors about the electoral process and undermines 
integrity 

Support voting in person at NSW elections to be safe and free of interference, including 
for election officials working at polling places  

To support privacy, educate authorised recipients of enrolment information about 
handling personal data securely  
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